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1894
Earthlike Planets Bruce
C. Murray 1981-01-01
Project Mercury John
Catchpole 2001-07-26
Catchpole tells the
fascinating story behind
the development of the
first American manned
space program and its
associated
infrastructure. He
provides accounts of the
space launch vehicles,
astronauts and their
training, tracking
systems and individual
flights.
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Ontario Entomological
Society of Ontario 1921
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1904
Willing's Press Guide
1891
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the Society for the
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Knowledge Society for
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Planets & Perception
William Sheehan 1988-11
Do we really know what
we see through a
telescope? How does the
ocular system construct
planetary images, and
how does the brain
interpret them? Drawing
on both astronomical and
psychological data,
William Sheehan now
offers the first
systematic analysis of
the perceptual and
cognitive factors that
go into the initial
structuring of a
planetary image and its
subsequent elaboration.
Sheehan details the
development of lunar and
planetary astronomy
beginning with Galileo's
study of the moon, and
focuses particularly on
the discover of "canals"
on Mars. Through each
episode he underscores a
perceptual or
psychological theme,
such as the importance
of differences in
vision, tachistoscopic
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perceptual effects, the
influence of expectation
and suggestion on what
one sees, and the social
psychology of scientific
discovery. Planets and
Perception is a
provocative book that
will intrigue anyone who
has ever looked through
a telescope. In
addition, it offers the
psychologically-oriented
reader a case history in
the processes of
perception unlike any
other in the literature.
The Kybalion William
Walker Atkinson
2011-04-28 Here is the
flagship edition of the
most popular occult work
of the past century, now
published with a
groundbreaking
historical introduction
that establishes its
authentic authorship and
a "lost" bonus work by
the original author. It
is one of the most
mysterious and hotly
debated occult works
ever written-and without

question the most
popular and widely
influential book of
arcane philosophy of the
twentieth century: The
Kybalion has been
credited only to the
cryptic "Three
Initiates" since its
first appearance in
1908. Debate rages over
the identity of the
Three Initiates, the
origin of the book's
mysterious title and
insights, and the nature
of the Hermetic
teachings on which it is
thought to be based. Now
the veil is parted. The
Kybalion: The Definitive
Edition presents the
first full- scale
analysis of this work of
practical occult wisdom.
It features the complete
text of The Kybalion and
the first-ever
publication of
Atkinson's previously
unknown post-Kybalion
work: The Seven Cosmic
Laws. In an engaging
introduction to this
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unique volume, religious
scholar Philip Deslippe
surveys the work's
context, history, and
impact (including as a
source of spiritual
insight to communities
ranging from New Thought
to Black Nationalism),
and provides a
biographical sketch of
its elusive author, the
New Thought pioneer
William Walker Atkinson.
As valuable to new fans
as it is to longtime
readers who crave more
knowledge about Atkinson
and his work, The
Kybalion: The Definitive
Edition illuminates the
remarkable history of
this long-cherished
text.
The Penny Cyclopædia of
the Society for the
Diffusion of Useful
Knowledge 1839
Chemist and Druggist
1899
Journal of the Society
of Chemical Industry
Society of Chemical
Industry (Great Britain)

1925 Includes list of
members, 1882-1902,
proceedings of the
annual meetings and
various supplements.
U.S. Health in
International
Perspective National
Research Council
2013-04-12 The United
States is among the
wealthiest nations in
the world, but it is far
from the healthiest.
Although life expectancy
and survival rates in
the United States have
improved dramatically
over the past century,
Americans live shorter
lives and experience
more injuries and
illnesses than people in
other high-income
countries. The U.S.
health disadvantage
cannot be attributed
solely to the adverse
health status of racial
or ethnic minorities or
poor people: even highly
advantaged Americans are
in worse health than
their counterparts in
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other, "peer" countries.
In light of the new and
growing evidence about
the U.S. health
disadvantage, the
National Institutes of
Health asked the
National Research
Council (NRC) and the
Institute of Medicine
(IOM) to convene a panel
of experts to study the
issue. The Panel on
Understanding CrossNational Health
Differences Among HighIncome Countries
examined whether the
U.S. health disadvantage
exists across the life
span, considered
potential explanations,
and assessed the larger
implications of the
findings. U.S. Health in
International
Perspective presents
detailed evidence on the
issue, explores the
possible explanations
for the shorter and less
healthy lives of
Americans than those of
people in comparable

countries, and
recommends actions by
both government and
nongovernment agencies
and organizations to
address the U.S. health
disadvantage.
Jonathan Swift and
Popular Culture Myth,
Media and the Man A.
Kelly 2016-04-30 Ann
Kelly's provocative book
breaks the mold of Swift
studies. Twentieth
century Swift scholars
have tended to assess
Jonathan Swift as a
pillar of the
eighteenth-century
'republic of letter', a
conservative, even
reactionary voice
upholding classical
values against the
welling tide of
popularization in
literature. Kelly looks
at Swift instead as a
practical exponent of
the popular and
impressario of the
literary image. She
argues that Swift turned
his back on the elite to
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write for a popular
audience, and that he
annexed scandals to his
fictionalized print
alter ego, creating a
continual demand for
works by or about this
self-mythologized
figure. A fascinating
look at print culture,
the commodification of
the author, and the
history of popular
culture, this book
should provoke lots of
discussion.
Flight to Mercury Bruce
C. Murray 1977-01
Documents the challenges
and the social,
political, and economic
factors involved in the
planning and
technological
achievement of the
Mariner 10 mission, and
features more than one
hundred high-resolution
photographs of the
surface of Mercury.
Mercury George Winslow
Plummer 2014-03-30 This
Is A New Release Of The
Original 1921 Edition.

Proceedings of the Royal
Society of London Royal
Society (Great Britain)
1877
Transactions of the Iowa
State Medical Society
Iowa State Medical
Society 1876
The Precautionary
Principle Marco Martuzzi
2004 The purpose of this
publication is to
provide the background
rationale and support
for WHO's working paper
Dealing with uncertainty
- how can the
precautionary principle
help protect the future
of our children?,
prepared for the Fourth
Ministerial Conference
on Environment and
Health held in Budapest,
Hungary, in June 2004.
The debate around the
precautionary principle
has provided many
insights into how to
improve public health
decision-making under
conditions of
uncertainty. This
publication should
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further support
approaches to attaining
the concurrent goals of
protecting adults,
children and future
generations and the
ecosystems on which we
depend and enhancing
economic development,
sustainability and
innovation in science,
research and policy.
[Ed.]
The Penny Cyclopaedia of
the Society for the
Diffussion of Useful
Knowledge 1839
Journal of the Royal
Society of Arts 1876
Annual Report -

Entomological Society of
Ontario Entomological
Society of Ontario 1921
Bulletin of the American
Meteorological Society
American Meteorological
Society 1920 List of
members in v. 1, 8.
Transactions of the
Illinois State Dental
Society ... Illinois
State Dental Society
1888
The Penny Cyclopaedia of
the Society for the
Diffusion of Useful
Knowledge 1839
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Catalog, Pre-1956
Imprints 1975
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